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8th February 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you will no doubt be aware, your child is due to make their options choices for their GCSE courses in 
Year 10 and 11.  This choice is one of the most significant moments in your child’s school career and as 
such requires careful thought and as much information as possible.  Therefore, I would like to invite you to 
the Year 9 Options Evening which will be held on Wednesday 1st March 2023 at Morton Academy from 
4:00 pm to 7:00 pm.  
 
At this event you will receive a copy of the Options Choice Booklet which will contain key information 
about each course offered.  Departments will be on hand to inform you and your child about those 
courses, and you will receive the Options form which will need to be returned by Friday 17th March 2023.  
There will also be a short presentation to parents at 4:15 pm, 5:15 pm or 6:15 pm to inform you about the 
structure of Options and how the process works after initial choices are made.  Any questions you may 
have about the process can be answered during the presentation. 
 
If you are unable to attend, please inform Tracy Roberts here at the Academy, so we can ensure you 
receive a copy of all materials relating to the options choices. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 1st March 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Rachel Robinson 
 
 

Rachel Robinson 
Assistant Principal 
 
 


